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News and Events at the Parlin Field Airport in Newport, New Hampshire
July 2014

Welcoming back the Comanche’s

On June 21* the International Comanche Society -
Northeast Tribe (ICS-NE) made Parlin Field the
destination for their fifth fly-in of the season. The
ICS-NE is comprised of members from 13 northeast
states, including Virginia north to New York and
through the New England States. The weather was
perfect for the arrival of 15 Piper Comanche aircraft
and 1 Piper Warrior airplane. People flew in from as
far north as Newport VT, as far west as Rochester NY,
and as far south as Philadelphia PA. Most were from
Mass and Connecticut.

While at Parlin Field, pilots and passengers dined at
the Lil’ Red Baron on the airport and then attended an
FAA Safety Team (FAST) seminar on practical cockpit
how-to tips and tricks with portable electronic devices
such as iPads and Android tablets.
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The aircraft parking ramp was busy as several
additional aircraft arrived to attend the seminar. The
seminar was given by our own John Merriman, Russ
Kelsea and Rick Kloeppel. All-in-all, approximately
25 aircraft from across New England and beyond, flew
in to enjoy our airport and its surroundings.

For the Fun of It

We had the pleasure of meeting Don and Michelle
Steen later the same day as they arrived looking to kick
back and journey the back roads of rural America. The
couple set up camp under the wing of their aircraft and
then took to the roads of Newport on a pair of airport
bikes.

Over the river and through the woods they did travel,
through the Corbin covered bridge and around into
downtown Newport. They stopped for dinner in town
and returned to the field for some fireside chat at the
Lil’ Red Baron.



The Steens found Parlin Field through a listing on Pilot
Getaways.com for airports that provide camping. In
addition to the turf tiedown area, Parlin offers two
cleared camping sites on the west side of Runway 18-
36 within the tree line.

Parlin Field Airport Open House — August 16"

Our big event is just around the corner, so save the
date! This year will mark our 14™ annual Parlin Field
Airport Open House. We hope to have several special
appearances by some pretty cool aircraft. As always,
the local Boy Scout troop will be serving up some tasty
pancakes. The Aero Club of New England is rounding
up their folks for a fly-out to Parlin that day too!
Weather permitting; we should have a great turn out
this year with some neat airplanes to see. Hope to see
you at Parlin!

Upcoming Events

Visit the Parlin Field website for more information on
events at:
http://www.newportnh.net/index.php?nav=228

July 10-13 American Bonanza Society Maintenance

clinic

July 15 Airport Advisory Board meeting — Airport
Operations building, 1830

July 16 Chill and Grill — Recycled Pilots hangar -
1800

Aug 16 14th Annual Airport Open House — 0800-

1500

About Parlin Field

The Parlin Field Airport is located about 2 miles north
of town at 14 Airport Road. The Airport is owned and
operated by the Town of Newport, New Hampshire.

Parlin Field is a community airport that serves the
entire Lake Sunapee Region. The airport enjoys
support from pilots, tenants, stakeholders, and the
community at large. It does not receive Federal funds.

Contact Information

Airport Advisory Board

Rick Kloeppel, Chair

Russ Kelsea

John Merriman

Harold Yanofsky

Townsend Thomas

William Wilmot, Board of Selectmen

Airport Manager
Heath Marsden
Town of Newport
15 Sunapee Street
Newport, NH 03773

Phone: 603-863-1220
Email: parlinfield@newportnh.net
Website: http://www.newportnh.net/index.php?nav=147

Weather: http://www.newportnh.net/weather/wx.htm




